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 Hello Austineers I am really excited to be able to send you our next Newsletter 

along with our Booking Form. As you can imagine organising the Rally has had 

its challenges due to Covid but we are now in a position to be able to send out 

the Booking forms.  

At the end of the newsletter, you will find the link and a QR code so you can 

access the online booking form. Thanks to technology, all your information and 

booking preferences will be captured in a spreadsheet, and will streamline the 

entry process. It will also be far more accurate. Upon completion of the online 

form, you will receive an email “receipt” with a summary of your booking. It is 

our preference that everyone use this online form, but if you are unable to do 

so, please contact me and I will send out a paper copy. 

2022rallyinfo@gmail.com or 0417 109 251.  

Given our impressive vaccination rates, the committee is hopeful that all will go 

ahead as planned. However, as we have all learnt over the past two years, we 

must be flexible. With this in mind, we would appreciate completion of the 

entry form now (to give us a clear indication of who is planning to join us), but 

no payment is required at the moment.  

In early 2022, the committee will look at the current circumstances relating to 

interstate travel and number restrictions on gatherings, and we will make a 

decision about the viability of running the Rally in April 2022. Once we confirm 

we believe it will go ahead, invoices will be issued for payment.  

Please pass this email onto anyone who is interested and has not yet submitted 

an Expression of Interest. The newsletter (with booking form link) will also be 

on our website. 

Looking forward to receiving your Booking form.  

Kind Regards  



Andrea Casabene National Rally Chair 


